
11/1/2020 
 
Dear Parents of Sunday School Children and Church Family, 
 
Sunday, November 15​th​ is ​Operation Christmas Child Sunday.  
 
On that Sunday, we will be putting together Operation Christmas Child boxes 
in all children’s Sunday School classes.  ​Empty boxes will be placed in the 
classrooms for packing.  
 
The students are encouraged to bring toys, toiletries, and other appropriate 
items to their classes to pack in the boxes. ​It is very important to include a 
$9.00 check (or more if felt led)​ to help cover the shipping cost​ ​the 
attached brochure gives you all the details​ ​or you can pay for your shoebox 
shipping online at Samaritanspurse.org​. 
 
If you do not have a student but would like to donate items for the shoe 
boxes in the Sunday School classes please leave your items and checks in 
the Children’s Ministry office during the week or on Sunday morning. 
 
As always, thank you for your faithful service to the Lord! 
 
 
Love in Christ, 
 
Adelle Johnson 
Children’s Ministry Assistant

 


